
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 9/21/2012 1:58:52 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Randolph, Edward F.

(edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E Advice 4112-E (CPUC, GO 96-B)

Thanks Meredith,

We are more concerned that the NMV ranks favorably against shortlisted offers as opposed to 
the PAV, If that’s the case I don’t foresee any problems based on LCBF,

Jason L, Simon, GFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, September 21,2012 12:38 PM 
To: Simon, Jason
Cc: Douglas, Paul; Randolph, Edward F.
Subject: Re: PG&E Advice 4112-E (CPUC, GO 96-B)

Hi Jason,

This amendment does involve a price increase among other items. The amendment was 
evaluated against and chosen for execution using the same criteria as the 2011 RPS RFO 
shortlisted offers. The amended PPA is competitive with the 2011 RPS RFO shortlisted offers 
in both net market value and PG&E’s Portfolio Adjusted Value. At the time of execution, the 
amended PPA ranked 2nd highest in PAV when compared to the shortlisted offers.

Please let me know if you have questions or would like more information, I can be reached on 
my cell today - 415-828-5765,

SB GT&S 0325332
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Thanks,
Meredith

From: Simon, Jason fmailto:iason.simon@cpyc.ca.qov1
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 04:50 PM 
To: Alien, Meredith
Cc: Douglas, Paul <p3ul.douql3s@cpuc.c3.gov>: Randolph, Edward F. 
<edward .randolph@cpuc.c3.gov>
Subject: RE: PG&E Advice 4112-E (CPUC, GO 96-B)

Hi Meredith,

Is this another PPA requesting a price increase? Does the NMV compare favorably to 2011 
comps? If not, we need to set up a meeting with myself, Ed Randolph and Paul Douglas 
shortly.

Thanks,

Jason L, Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Market Development

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5906

From: PG&E Tariffs fmailto:PGET3riffs@pge.com1
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2012 4:32 PM
To: Como, Joe; Dowd, Karen; ED Tariff Unit; Lafrenz, Donald J.; Pocta, Robert M.
Cc: Douglas, Paul; Simon, Jason; Schultz, Adam; Abhulimen, Joseph A.; Walker, Cynthia 
Subject: PG&E Advice 4112-E (CPUC, GO 96-B)

On Thursday, September 20, 2012, Pacific Gas and Electric Company filed 
Advice Letter 4112-E with the Commission

Amended and Restated Power Purchase Agreement for the Procurement of
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Eligible Renewable Energy Resources Between Liberty V Biofuels Power, LLC 
and Pacific Gas and Electric Company

This advice letter is available on PGE.com at the following link: 
http://www.pqe.com/nots/rates/tariffs/tm2/pdf/ELEC 4112-E.pdf

PGE Tariffs 
Fax: (415) 973-7226

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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